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Position Statement 
 

Biblical Model for Medical Ethics 
 

Christians believe in the divine inspiration, integrity, and final authority of the Bible as the Word of God. 
This is our starting point for Christian healthcare workers. In affirming the authority of Scripture, we 
follow the command and example of the Lord Jesus Christ, in whom all authority in heaven and earth is 
vested. 

 
We believe that in His Word, God has graciously provided us with the principles necessary to make 
difficult ethical decisions. Ethical concepts which are not specifically taught in Scripture can be derived 
from principles which are found there. 

 
In addition, our ethical perspectives are guided by the Holy Spirit and enriched by the teachings of 
Christian tradition, moral reasoning, and clinical experience. The circumstances of each case must be 
considered to discover the moral issues raised, but we do not accept such philosophies as ethical 
relativism, situational ethics, or utilitarianism. 

 
Neither do we follow mindless legalism. Our Lord stated that the weightier matters of the law are justice, 
mercy, and faith in God. 

 
Biblical ethics is concerned with motives as well as actions, with process as well as outcome. The 
integrity of moral decisions rests on the prudent use of biblical principles. We acknowledge, however, 
that sincere Christians may differ in their interpretation and application of these principles. 

 
Patients or their advocates, families, and clinicians are morally responsible for their own actions. We, as 
healthcare workers, are ultimately responsible to God as we care for the health of our fellow human 
beings. 
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These statements have been prepared based upon  
and are in alignment with similar statements from 

 the Christian Medical Dental Associations and their 
 statements can be accessed through this link. 
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